
HAPPYHAPPY
NEW YEARNEW YEAR

WISHING ALL THE FAMILIES A VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR 🎊 
CLASSES WILL RESUME MONDAY JANUARY 8TH 2024 

REMINDERS: 
🎆 PLEASE PACK ALL WINTER ATTIRE FOR THE 
CHILDREN TO ENJOY OUTDOORS 
🎆 PROVIDE A WATER BOTTLE AND SPARE CLOTHING 
🎆 LABEL ALL BELONGINGS 

EVENTS:
🎆JANUARY 18-19 SHOW AND TELL
🎆JANUARY 25-26 - PJ DAY  

angusnursery@gmail.com204-661-2378

ANGUS MCKAY NURSERY SCHOOLANGUS MCKAY NURSERY SCHOOL


